ABE meeting – 20 September, 2021
1. Germany can not travel until February and will not travel to Portugal Serta or Italy for the project weeks. 
2. Germany will participate in some online activities during those project weeks. 
3. Germany will hopefully be allowed to travel starting in February, and will make dates to travel to Portugal Serta and Italy next semester. Those trips will not involve project weeks, but hopefully some involvement for their students at the host schools.  
4. Portugal Serta will send an outline of the project week to the other schools by next week (27 Sep-1 Oct).
5. Portugal Serta and Italy will send the Covid protocols for their schools and cities/countries to the other schools as soon as possible. 
6. The other schools must send Portugal Serta their decisions about their students staying with host families or in the hostel as soon as possible so that Bruno can make arrangements at the hostel, if necessary. 
7. If a school stays at the hostel in Portugal, meals will be provided by the school. 
8. The other schools must send their student information to Portugal Serta as soon as possible. Please include email addresses for all students who will be visiting Portugal Serta. 
[bookmark: _GoBack]9. Our next Webex meeting will be held on Wednesday, October 6, 5:00 pm Germany time. (4 pm Portugal time).
